
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  

(HAWTON LANE, BALDERTON, NEWARK) 

 (40MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 (3350) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services. For work relating to the introduction of the new housing development on 

Hawton Lane, Balderton. 

 The 30mph Speed Limit  has been extended to a point 150 metres west of the centre line of 

its junction with Nelson Road. The lower speed limit will help to improve road safety for 

pedestrians and road users. 


